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ACCEPTABLE USE OF TECHNOLOGY AND INTERNET SAFETY    

EMPLOYEE CONSENT FORM 

 

SURRY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

 

The Internet is a powerful tool that should be used wisely! 

 

 

 

 

The staff employed by Surry County Public Schools has access to the District computers, 

the network and technology for educational purposes.  We have filtering software in 

place but we cannot guarantee that access to all inappropriate materials will be blocked.  

Access to District technology is a privilege, not a right.  Surry County Public Schools’ 

electronic network is part of the curriculum and is not a public forum for general use. 

 

Attached you will find our Acceptable Use of Technology and Internet Safety Policy.  

Please read this policy carefully and understand to gain access to the Internet, all staff 

members must sign and return this form.    Detach and keep a copy of the policy for your 

records before signing and returning this consent form to your division’s instructional 

technology resource teacher, (ITRT). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMPLOYEE  CONSENT 

 

 I understand that my computer use is a privilege and NOT a right and is NOT 

private.  I have read the Acceptable Use of Technology and Internet Safety Policy.  I 

understand that it is a privilege to use the Division’s electronic communications system 

and in consideration for having access to the public network, I understand that is it my 

responsibility to abide by all rules and regulations of this Acceptable Use of Technology 

and Internet Safety Policy.  I further understand that violation of the policy may result in 

reprimand and/or other disciplinary action.  

 

 

 

Employee’s Name (print):__________________________________________ 

 

Employee’s Signature:_____________________________________________ 

 

Title and Location:________________________________________________ 

 


